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                                      Approved: January 29, 2002 

                                     MINUTES OF THE HOUSE KANSAS FUTURES COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Carlos Mayans at 1:30 p.m. on January 24, 2002 in Room
526-S of the State Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Carl Krehbiel - excused
Representative Al Lane - excused
Representative Gene O’Brien - excused
Representative Mike O’Neal - excused
Representative Tom Sloan - excused
Representative Valdenia Winn - excused 

Committee staff present: April Holman, Legislative Research Department
Becky Krahl, Legislative Research Department
Sherman Parks, Jr., Revisor of Statutes’ Office
Lois Hedrick, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee: None

Others attending: See attached list

The minutes of January 22, 2002 were distributed and approved.

Representative Bonnie Sharp recommended the committee sponsor legislation conceptually concerning an 
affordable housing initiative for low income and elderly residents.  Housing will be built on the prison
grounds at Leavenworth and then sold with the monies received from sales returned to the state treasury,
all in cooperation with the Department of Corrections.  On motion of Representative Sharp and seconded
by Representative Huff, the committee approved its introduction.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  

The next meeting is scheduled for January 29, 2002.      
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